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Courtesy, Consideration and Cooperation 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

Re: Voting information for parent representatives on Floreat Park Primary School 
Board. Round 2 
 

Further to a Flexibuzz sent by Board Chair Andrea Lam on 8 November 2018, 
the voting for one new Board member to commence in Term 1 2019 is complete 

with Kim Batina being the successful candidate.  

Voting for a further two Board Members is now open. There are six nominations 

for two positions commencing in Term 2, 2019. 

Andrew Angel 
Emily Chee 

Sarah Cox 
Natalie Dimmock 

Kim Latham 

Mark Parker 
 

Information regarding election processes was distributed through Flexibuzz on 

22 November and can also be found on the school website together with 
information on each of the candidates: 

http://www.floreatparkps.wa.edu.au/about-us/school-board-parent-
nominations/ 

All parents and carers whose name and address are registered at Floreat Park 

Primary School are eligible to vote including parents of kindergarten students 
commencing in 2019.  
 

 
HOW TO VOTE. 

 
The primary and secondary email contact for each family registered at school will 
receive an email containing the link to the online election survey and a unique 

voting code.  
 

If you do not have an email address registered with the school and are eligible 

to vote, please contact the school administration and we can provide you with a 

paper form. 
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PLEASE NOTE THAT VOTING WILL CLOSE AT 9AM FRIDAY 7 DECEMBER 

 
As voting is online, I will download results after the closing time. The appointed 
returning officer will be Rod Cohen who will scrutinise all results.   

 
While voting is voluntary, all parents and caregivers are encouraged to have a say 

by submitting a vote. Once again thank you to all nominees for their willingness 
to contribute to our future success through appointment to the Board.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

 
JANE ROWLANDS 

PRINCIPAL 
3 December 2019 


